
The First Rehabilitation Life Insurance Company of America (First Rehab Life) changed its name to 
ShelterPoint Life Insurance Company (ShelterPoint Life) – same company, new name.

Effective with the name change, your Excess Major Medical policy became a closed block of business 
and hence remains under the First Rehab Life name. Your Excess Major Medical policy/certificate 
remains valid as is. Reprints continue to show First Rehab Life.  All claim/change forms also remain in 
the First Rehab Life name and are still valid.  

Please note: While your Excess Major Medical forms continue to carry the First Rehab Life name, all 
correspondence must be directed to our new name, ShelterPoint Life. Our address and phone number 
remain the same:

ShelterPoint Life
600 Northern Blvd.
Great Neck, NY 11021
800-365-4999

Our corporate web address has changed to reflect the name change:
www.shelterpoint.com

New email addresses are as follows:
customerservice@shelterpoint.com
excessmajorclaims@shelterpoint.com

If you have any questions, please contact your Plan Administrator.

We look forward to servicing your needs over the years to come.








